
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 TRAVIS ROAD TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 Robyn and Peter Thew, from the Burwood Pharmacy in Parnwell Street, were in attendance to 

comment on the proposed Travis Road Traffic Management Plan.  They opposed the proposed long 
term changes to the intersections of Parnwell Street with both Travis Road and Bassett Street.  Their 
concern was that the changes would drastically reduce the traffic flows past the pharmacy and access 
for customers, with over 50 per cent of customers coming from areas north of Travis Road.  They 
considered the changes, in combination with impending changes to the prescription dispensing 
system, could potentially result in the pharmacy’s closure. 

 
 The deputation requested that the plan be revised to allow for left turns from Parnwell Street into 

Travis Road and right turns from Travis Road into Parnwell Street, and for the intersection of Parnwell 
and Bassett Streets to provide no impediment to entry into Parnwell Street. 

 
 The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 3 of this report. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


